
Antonia Hover 

[CORRESPONDENCE"^^® 
6/2/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04124-2025, 

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, June 2, 2025 10:45 AM 
To: 'powck@aol.com' 
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID = 41299) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing. There is no cover letter, no filer’s name or signature, and no indication of what is being filed or the 
reason for the filing. All filings with the Commission must comply with the Uniform Rules of Procedure, Rule 
28-106.104, FAC. Per the efiling requirements online, cover letters and/or certificates of service must be 
included in the relevant PDF document and “s/” or “/s/” are recognized electronic signatures. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us 
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